
383

EDITORIAL MESSAGES
By Paul D. Humke and Clifford E. Weil

For the past few years Ben Grommes, one of the many talented student at
St. Olaf College, has been helping us produce these issues. He is graduating
this year and we wish him well. His efforts have made our jobs easier. Thanks,
Ben. Once again we wish to offer our sincere thanks to Jana Chlebik, who
takes the files we get from our authors and converts them into the LATEX style
for the Real Analysis Exchange. We also welcome Gabriela Ene to our group
of valuable helpers. She is typing papers we accept in hard copy form into
LATEX. We thank her for the help she has given us to date and look forward
to her continued contributions. Without the help of these dedicated people,
we would not be able to publish as many articles as we do in each issue.

We reminder our readers once again of the Special Subscriber’s Fund. This
fund covers part of the cost for the subscriptions of those who find it difficult
or impossible to pay for their individual subscriptions, but who profit greatly
from reading the Real Analysis Exchange. We invite those of you who can
afford to do so, to contribute generously to this fund. Contributions to the
Fund should be made by check payable to Real Analysis Exchange and mailed
to

Real Analysis Exchange
Mathematics Department
Michigan State University
East Lansing, MI 48824-1027
USA

We invite you to visit our Web site and tell us what else you would like to
see there. The address is

http://www.stolaf.edu/people/analysis


